
                    

Dear Parents, 

     On Friday, March 3rd at 8 AM, Wanaque Elementary School Students in Kindergarten 
through 3rd grade will be treated to our annual Green Eggs and Ham Breakfast as part of the 
Dr. Seuss Day/Read Across America Celebration!       

    The breakfast will consist of green eggs, ham, fruit cup, biscuit, and juice.  There will be no 
charge to students’ courtesy of the Wanaque School PTA. 

     If your child wants to come to this breakfast, please return the permission slip by Monday, 
February 20th.  If more students sign up to than we have space for, tickets will be issued in the 
order in which permission slips were received. 

    Because space is limited, it is very important that you do not sign up unless your child 
intends to come. 

   Time is limited, it is very important that students arrive on time to be served at 8 AM on 
Friday March 3rd.  Students should be dropped off at the front entrance.  Parent and Teacher 
Volunteers will supervise the students during breakfast and get them to their classes. 

For more information contact 

Leane Tully (973) 723-1115 (leanetully@gmail.com) 

   

Childs Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Grade/Homeroom: ________________________________________________________ 

Teacher: ________________________________________________________________ 

Allergies: ________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: _________________________________________________________ 


